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Well done 

to the 

students who 

are making a 

very positive 

impression at Work Experience.  

Students in Key Stage 4 are 

encouraged to consider Work Experience – if you are interested, please 

speak to Mrs Rathour. If you would 

like your child to be considered, 

please contact Mrs Rathour: 

nav.rathour@kettlebrook.staffs.sch.uk 

 

 

 

 

 

Next open day will take place on Saturday 18th January 2025.    

Can’t make this date? The next open days are: 

Saturday 8th March 2025 

Saturday 17th May 2025 

Saturday 21st June 2025 

 



WELLBEING AWARD  
We all work so hard at Kettlebrook to support our students, not 
just with their learning, but in all aspects of their wellbeing.  We 
won’t always get things right but we will always continue to 
have wellbeing at the centre of all that we do.  We are currently 
applying for this award.  Students, staff and parents will be given 
an opportunity to provide feedback about how we care for 
everyone’s wellbeing.  We are looking forward to sharing this 
with you.   
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
Take a different route and see what you 

notice.  

Plan something fun and invite others to 

join you.   

Get good sleep and recharge. 

Thank you to Mrs Lindley for taking 

students to meet the gorgeous doggies at 

the Max and George Trust.   
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